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March 8, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Wade Baggot 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park,  
152-158 St Georges Terrace  
Perth  WA  6000 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baggot, 
 
CORRECTION - TRADING HALT REQUEST 
 
The contents of the trading halt announcement released this morning referred only to a proposed disposal which is 
an error and incorrect. The corrected announcement follows below. 
 
For the purpose of Listing Rule 17.1, the Company provides the following information: 
 

1. the trading halt is requested to enable the Company to review its strategy in light of a proposal which is 
currently being evaluated (and which could result in a potential disposal of all or part of the Company’s 
business), and following the completion of the review may make an announcement to the ASX updating the 
Company's strategy; 
 

2. The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the release of an 
announcement by the Company or 10am on Friday, 10 March 2017; and 
 

3. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tharun Kuppanda 
Company Secretary 
  


